Dr. H. Kirk Dansereau, Head
Department of Sociology, Anthropology, and
Social Work
Western Kentucky University
Bowling Green, Kentucky 42101

Dear Kirk:

I appreciate your sharing with me the telegram which you received from the Commission on Accreditation, Council on Social Work Education. I want to congratulate you personally and on behalf of the University for the work which you have done in preparing your department for this significant achievement. You and your staff are to be commended for it.

I received your telegram in time to make it a part of the record of the Board of Regents, and you will receive shortly a letter from the Chairman of the Board commenting on this outstanding accomplishment.

Your support these past months during the period I have occupied this position has been appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

John D. Minton

President

JDM:mcs

cc: Dr. Robert E. Nelson Dr. James L. Davis

bcc: Mrs. Mary Sample, Secretary, Board of Regents

Mr. Willie Ray Berry
Coordinator of Social Work Program
Department of Sociology, Anthropology,
and Social Work
Western Kentucky University
Bowling Green, Kentucky 42101

Dear Will:

I appreciate your sharing with me the telegram which you received from the Commission on Accreditation, Council on Social Work Education. I want to congratulate you personally and on behalf of the University for the work which you have done in preparing your department for this significant achievement. You and your staff are to be commended for it.

I received your telegram in time to make it a part of the record of the Board of Regents, and you will receive shortly a letter from the Chairman of the Board commenting on this outstanding accomplishment.

Your support these past months during the period I have occupied this position has been appreciated.

Sincerely yours.

John D. Minton

President

JDM:mcs

cc: Dr. Robert E. Nelson Dr. James L. Davis

bcc: Mrs. Mary Sample, Secretary, Board of Regents /



## WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY 42101

Department of Sociology, Anthropology, and Social Work

July 3, 1979

Dr. John D. Minton
Interim President
Western Kentucky University
Bowling Green, Kentucky 42101

Dear Dr. Minton:

Attached is a copy of the mailgram advising that our baccalaureate Social Work Program has been accredited. Needless to say, we are most pleased at the outcome of what has been a lengthy procedure of preparation and application.

On behalf of the Social Work Program faculty we wish to express our thanks for the strong support which you, Dr. Davis, Dr. Cook, and all levels of administration have provided throughout the process. You may be assured of our continuing efforts to provide a rewarding education for Western students and to improve upon what has now been evaluated as a quality program.

Sincerely,

Will R. Berry

Coordinator

Social Work Program

H. Kirk Dansereau

Head

Department of Sociology, Anthropology, and Social Work

WRB:msj

COUNCIL ON SOCIAL WORK 345 E 46 ST WEWYORK NY 10017

## mestern nuion Mailgram



1-0244794180 05/29/79 ICS IPMTIMO MYK LVLA - 03220 MGM TI NEWYORK NY 100 05-29 330P EST

WILL R BERRY COORDINATOR SOCIAL WORK PROGRAM WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY BOWLINGGREEN KY 42101

CONGRATULATIONS! THE COMMISSION ON ACCREDITATION HAS GRANTED ACCREDITATION OF THE BACCALAUREATE SOCIAL WORK PROGRAM TO MARCH 1982. RETROACTIVE TO THE BEGINNING OF THE ACADEMIC YEAR 1977-78. THIS IS THE MAXIMUM TIME ALLOWABLE UNDER THE POLICH OF MANDATORY REVIEW FOLLOWING INITAL ACCREDITION. LETTER WITH DETAILS WILL FOLLOW

ELAINE POTHENBERG CHAIRPERSON COMMISSION ON ACCREDITATION COUNCIL ON SOCIAL WORK EDUCATION 345 EAST 45 STREET NEWYORK NY 10017

1855 EST

MGMCOMP MGM

TO REPLY BY MALL